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     NATIONAL AND   
LIBERATION DAYS 

  ‘ FREE KUWAIT’

The annual celebrations of National and Liberation Day were 
held on Tuesday, 21/02/1016. The KG, Elementary, Middle, and 
High  School  students  celebrated  Kuwait’s  National  and 
Liberation Days in traditional  wear throughout a  day filled 
with joyful activities. The school’s administration would like 
to take this opportunity to wish all parents, students and staff 
many congratulations on these special days, and at this very 
special time in Kuwait’s history.

Issued by: 2016-2017 SENIORS �1

SCHOOL PHOTOS  

On 19/02/2017, a photographer 
took class and individual 
photographs of students. The 
package that will be provided  
will include:

• one class photograph 

• passport size individual 
photographs 

Should you wish to purchase 
the package, please complete 
the reply slip handed to the 
student and return it to his/
her homeroom teacher. We 
are certain that these 
photographs will be valued by 
you and your son/daughter as 
a lasting memory of their time 
in UCAs.

Primary School’s 
Trip to the Zoo 

The primary department had 
a fantastic trip to the zoo on 
16/02/2017. The trip’s main 
aim was to support the kid’s 
knowledge on ‘Animals.’ 

UNIVERSAL CIVILIZATIONS  
ACADEMY SCHOOL 

FAITH UNITES US, KNOWLEDGE BUILDS OUR FUTURE 
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Models United Nations 

“KILSMUN”

This  quarter,  students  from  UCAs  had  the  unique 
opportunity of joining “KILSMUN” thanks to senior student 
Mudhaf  Al  Mudhaf.  He  selected  students  based  on  the 
performance  given  during  their  interviews  and  pre-MUN 
practice debate. 

Selected  students  were  required  to  attend  the  KILSMUN 
workshop at KUNIV, Shuwaikh campus, in order to prepare 
them for  the coming conference.  The conference was  held 
throughout  the  2nd,  3rd  and  4th  of  March.  UCA’s  senior 
students debated alongside other students, from high school 
and university  alike  ,  at  GUST  where  the  conference was 
held.  These  students  are  going  to  be  attending  the 
KILSMUN closing ceremony, at the United Nations Centre 
on Saturday, the 11th of March. 
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Senior School 
BakeSale 

The student council hosted a 
bake sale which was held in the 
main playground. The members 
of the council along with 
volunteers provided the school 
with sushi and other catering 
services.  The profits were to aid 
the  main purpose of the event; 
To achieve the cost limit for   a 
spectacular graduation 
ceremony.  This was achieved by 
the student council treasurers-
senior students (Ahmad Al 
Fahad and Fatma Al Shebah ) 
who are in charge of the 
council’s fund

Black and White Day 

It’s a day dedicated to helping 
children identify the 
difference between the 
colours black and white. The 
children displayed knowledge 
that they picked up from that 
particular day.

Security Council

Mudhaf Al Mudhaf

Jawaher Hayat 

Fatma Al Ali

Saleh Al Enezi

General Assembly:

Barrak Al Obaid 
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